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GSO TO HOST TWO SENSORY FRIENDLY EVENTS ON APRIL 15 
Events are Designed for Individuals with Sensory Sensitivities and Their Families 

 
Marietta, GA, April 6, 2023 – The Georgia Symphony Orchestra will host its Sensory Friendly events on 
April 15, 2023, at 1:00 PM and 3:00 PM, at the Marietta Performing Arts Center, to provide local families 
with members that have sensory sensitivities an opportunity to fully experience orchestral music without 
any of the constraints of a standard performance.  
 
Each of the two performances, featuring the Georgia Symphony Orchestra ensemble and Music Director 
& Conductor Timothy Verville, will include a 50-minute program where audience members will be able to 
move about, dance, speak, sing or vocalize.  
 
“Our Sensory Friendly events are a fun and accessible way for our local community members to interact 
with orchestral music,” said Suzanne Tucker, Executive Director of the Georgia Symphony Orchestra. 
“These events are carefully planned to ensure we provide our sensory sensitive listeners and family 
members with a carefully curated performance from the world of classical music that is focused on their 
needs.” 
 
Up to 45 minutes before or after each concert, attendees will be able to experience a myriad of 
instruments first-hand in the lobby. They will be able to interact directly with small percussion instruments 
and will receive assistance with more complex instruments such as strings and woodwinds. There will 
also be a Quiet Room for anyone who may need a break from the instrumental sounds. Individuals of any 
age or ability are welcome to attend. 
 
Tickets for the 1:00 PM and 3:00 PM Sensory Friendly performances can be purchased online at 
georgiasymphony.org/all-events.  
 
For more information, including the events’ program, visit georgiasymphony.org/event/sensory-friendly-3. 
 

### 
 
About the Georgia Symphony Orchestra: 
Founded in 1951 in the music room of Arthur F. Moor’s home in Marietta, the Georgia Symphony Orchestra is 
celebrating its 72nd season of steady growth, enriching the metro Atlanta community with accessible, critically 
acclaimed performances and providing educational experiences that instill a lifelong appreciation for the arts. With a 
large, immensely talented group of both professional and volunteer musicians led by visionary Music Director and 
Conductor Timothy Verville, the GSO offers imaginative programming that includes internationally recognized guest 
artists and collaborative performances. Bringing stellar orchestral, jazz and choral music to diverse audiences, the 
organization is comprised of the orchestra, the GSO Jazz!, the GSO Chorus and the Georgia Youth Symphony 
Orchestra and Chorus. Reaching more than 127 schools from 17 counties in Georgia, GYSO is the largest youth 
orchestra program in the Southeast and is one of the top 10 largest such programs by enrollment in the United 
States. Learn more by visiting georgiasymphony.org. 
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